
 

 
Planned Renovation: Sue Bierman Park & Embarcadero Plaza  

Comments Requested 

 

SF Parks and Recreation is proposing to renovate Embarcadero Plaza and Sue Bierman 
Park.    You have the opportunity to make your comments heard NOW. 

Please fill out the public information survey ASAP to make your voice heard and your views 
included in the next phase of the renovation design. 

https://tinyurl.com/embarcaderoplazasurvey1 

One community meeting on Mar. 6 (attended by nearly 100 of your neighbors) was held to 
gather public input. Two additional meetings are scheduled for this spring. With this 
survey, you don’t have to wait to express your views on what the renovated plaza and park 
should contain – and what it shouldn’t!  

BCNA will monitor the progress of this project and offer comments on the neighborhood’s behalf. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1BVv62Odj3dT2okrFW4uPsJYnUI9nvc-SCxk1GdiuTd4/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://tinyurl.com/embarcaderoplazasurvey1

